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Monday 16th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am pleased to inform you that we have successfully appointed a Deputy Manager for Owlets.  

Mrs Claire Crossman, who has been working within the Owlets setting for 6 years, is delighted to have secured 

this position and started her new role this term. Mrs Crossman will be supporting Miss Singleton across the 

week in the running of the provision and will remain actively working with the children. She will therefore be 

maintaining her key worker responsibilities alongside her leadership role.  

I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mrs Crossman. 

Best wishes  

 

 

Mrs Sarah Salt 

Acting Headteacher 


